‘TOWN OF WAWAYANDA

SLATE HILL, NEW YORK 10973
Denise F. Quinn Tel: (845) 355-5700
- SUPERVISOR

~ 80 RIDGEBURY HILL ROAD
" SLATE HILL, NY 10973

April 21, 2023

Water/Sewer District Homeowner
Dear Homeowner,

We would like to inform you that the Town of Wawayanda will be making a change from JCO/H20 as our
water/sewer operators to AquaBlue Solutions, LLC. The transition will begin on April 24" then starting
May 7", AquaBlue Solutions, LLC will be fully in charge of the water/sewer districts in the Town of
Wawayanda. At that time there will be a change in the emergency contact number the new number will
be listed on the Town of Wawayanda’s website starting May 6. If you should have any questions, please
contact the Town Supervisor’s office 845-355-5700 option 4.

Thank you,
Denise Quinn
Town Supervisor




